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FOBBS NEWS  

 

(Friends of Birdõs Bush 

School) 

Our next meeting is on 

Wednesday 13th 

September at 6pm at 

school.  

New members always 

welcome. 

The children have settled back to their learning really quickly and 

Reception children have had a lovely time in their first days at 

school. 

 

It is great to welcome all of our families back after the summer 

break and say hello to some new faces in all year groups.  

 

All of the children should have brought home their 1st Curriculum 

Passport this week. This outlines what the children will be learning 

this half term, how you can help at home and other information 

such as PE days. 

 

We are looking forward to a fantastic year ahead!  

 

Over the summer holidays I have been talking with Perry Hall Multi Academy Trust about the 

conversion to academy and we think that it may be able to happen in December but we still haven't got 

a firm date from the DFE yet. I will keep you informed through the newsletter of all developments. We 

will be working closely with the trust to make sure that everyone has plenty of notice about any 

changes that may need to happen. There will also be opportunities for parents to meet with members of 

the trust this term. In school, we are excited about working with such a lovely group of schools.  

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

We would like to remind you that we  

expect payment to be made prior to  

ordering school lunches.  If payment is not 

received, we will contact you to ask you to 

make payment or bring your child a packed 

lunch to school.  If payment is still not  

 received or a packed lunch brought to 

school, we will serve your child with a 

cheese sandwich, piece of fruit and a drink 

of water which will be charged separately 

by our catering company at £1.00 and must 

be sent in to the school kitchen in cash.  

There are limited spaces available at the         

Little Stars After School Club on Monday 

when children will be able to join in        

Roald Dahl activities and games.  

Booking is easy�³ just call Little Stars on  

01827 213898.  All children need to be             

registered with Little Stars before they 

can attend.  

SLEEP CLINIC DROP IN                

(no appointment needed)  

FRIDAY 29th SEPTEMBER 

straight after the Macmillan      

Coffee Morning  

Please come and see the Sleep      

Clinician to discuss any issues you 
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sleep pattern.  

0.School Photographs  

 

Our school photographer will 

be in school next Friday, 

15th September to take 

individual and group         

photographs.  


